
 
 
The Clark Police Department’s Project Medicine Drop Box is located in the Police Department 
Lobby at 315 Westfield Avenue, Clark, New Jersey.  Residents may visit the Clark Police 
Department 24 hours a day, seven days a week to dispose of their unused or excess 
medications.  
   
Project Medicine Drop is an important component of the New Jersey Attorney General’s effort to 
stop the diversion and abuse of prescription drugs including highly addictive opiate painkillers. 
By giving the residents a safe and secure method to dispose of unneeded medications, Project 
Medicine Drop helps prevent the abuse of these drugs.  This initiative also protects New 
Jersey’s environment by keeping these drugs out of landfills and out of the water supply.   
 

 


